
-Water Protection - Before It’s Too Late
Expert Scientific Opinion
Your Questions Answered

Science North Cavern
Thursday May 9th

7:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Plan to attend - tell your friends and neighbours

Our Lakes, Rivers and Creeks: Ask a Scientist!

Presented by:
The Greater Sudbury Watershed Alliance

in conjunction with Science North and Community Partners

Sudbury is water rich - lakes, streams and rivers, but many are in danger and
time is running out to protect our most valuable natural resource. What are the
threats and what can you do to keep our water sources healthy for recreational
and practical uses such as drinking water?

At this special meeting you will hear from several scientists who will give expert
opinion as to the present situation with respect to our water resources and to
suggest future action. You will be given the opportunity to ask questions and
provide input on to this important topic which is of great concern to all citizens.


